Scholarship Announcement

23rd Annual North American Research Symposium
on Purchasing and Supply Chain Management
Chandler, Arizona
March 14-15, 2013

CAPS Research is offering up to 25 scholarships at $900 US dollars each for
doctoral students and junior faculty members (defined as instructors or assistant
professors with terminal degrees and up to 5 years in rank without tenure) to
support participation at the Symposium. To apply for a scholarship, email your
request with a letter from your department chair verifying your status within the
department. Scholarship recipients must submit a document for the Proceedings,
present their paper at the symposium and attend the full Research Symposium on
Purchasing and Supply Chain Management March 14 — 15, 2013. Notification of
scholarship awards will be made prior to the Symposium. Scholarship payment
will be made after the Symposium.

DUE DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF REQUEST IS FEBRUARY 1, 2013

Email your Request for Scholarship to:

Debbie Maciejewski

CAPS Research

Symposium Scholarships 2013
dmaciejewski@capsresearch.org
480-752-2277



mailto:dmaciejewski@capsresearch.org

